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SCOUTING 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

When I spoke to Roger Truett 

about scouting in this area, he 

had just returned from a very 

successful camp.  Seventy young 

people had had a fulfilling time, 

whilst having fun, getting dirty, 

learning new skills, gaining 

confidence and even doing their 

own cooking.  

 

The 7th Royston (Barkway) Scout 

Group has presently 27 Beavers 

(6-8 year olds) about 30 Cubs 

(8-10 year olds) and 32 Scouts 

(10-14½ year olds).  Scouts are 

taken from a very wide area 

from around Barkway and Great 

Hormead to Saffron Walden and 

Fowlmere.  There are youngsters 

in the Chishills waiting to join 

this very active group, but there 

are not enough leaders to run 

another meeting night.  

 

 If you think you’d enjoy helping 

out with scouting activities such 

as camping and hiking whilst you 

train, call Roger on 383093. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

HURRY, HURRY! 

   Book early for 

Winston, the Singing 

Norfolk Farmer  

on Sat 5thSeptember.   

Tickets are selling 

fast! 
 

 

 

 

CAMBRIDGE COUNTY 

COUNCIL NHS LETTER: 

SWINE FLU INITIATIVE 

 

Cambridge County Council has 

written to our Parish Council 

to help provide volunteers who 

can support the community 

through the current global 

swine flu outbreak. 

 

The distribution of antivirals 

within the community is a key 

priority and they have made 

arrangements for a number of 

Antiviral Collection Centres to 

be set up to distribute these 

medicines to those who need 

them.  The antivirals will be 

collected from the centres by 

“flu friends” so patients with 

swine flu do not attend the 

centres themselves. 

 

Your help and support is 

needed to help run these 

centres so they can operate 12 

hours a day, 7 days a week. 

Comprehensive information 

packs have been prepared and 

volunteers will be briefed.  

Reasonable direct costs will be 

reimbursed. 

 

Those willing to help who are 

able to deal with the public, 

are comfortable in the 

community setting and have 

good organising skills should 

call 01223 718627 or e-mail 

care of  

Sarah.Smart@cambridgeshire.

gov.uk  

 

 

 

 

FARMERS’ MARKETS   

In the Memorial Hall, 

Woollards Lane, GREAT 

SHELFORD, every 4th 

Saturday in the month. 
 

There are around 20 

stalls selling everything 

from local beef, eggs, 

honey, chickens and 

vegetables to pastries 

soft fruit, hand baked 

hams and cakes, plus we 

have a fishmonger  with a 

smokehouse who also 

picks up the catch of the 

day on the Saturday 

morning from Lowestoft.   

We often have visits from 

local energy saving groups 

and organisations such as 

The Master Composters.   
 

MARKET DATES 

August 22nd 
September 26th 
October 24th 
November 28th 

No market December as 

it will be Boxing Day. 

Next PC Meeting 

14th September  

19.30     Village Hall 
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August 14th 28th 

September 11th 25th 

Waller’s 

Close 
10:30 10:45 

The 

Church 
10:50 11:05 

 

REPORTING FAULTS ON THE 

HIGHWAY 

 

You can report any type of 

highway fault: 

 

• online: 

http://www2.cambridges

hire.gov.uk/db/CCCForms

.nsf/highway_defect 

 

• by email: 

street.scene@cambridge

shire.gov.uk 

 

• by phone: 0345 045 

5212 
 

 You can also report a 

streetlight fault: 

 

• online: 

http://www2.cambridges

hire.gov.uk/db/CCCForms

.nsf/streetlight_defect 

 

• by phone: 0800 253 529 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PEACE AND QUIET 
 

Many of us rely on our 

Sundays to relax quietly at 

home away from the 

stresses and strains of a 

working week in a noisy 

environment. 

 

Please be aware of your 

neighbours when you catch 

up on those outdoor chores 

or play music with your 

windows open.  

 

 
 

 

WOMEN’S INSTITUTE MEETINGWOMEN’S INSTITUTE MEETINGWOMEN’S INSTITUTE MEETINGWOMEN’S INSTITUTE MEETING    

18th August  

A talk about SCUBA DIVING 

given by Lyn Croot 
 

HARVEST PICNIC 

in aid of  

HOME START 

Sunday 6th 

September 

 

13.00 – 16.30 

 

at Churchfields 

6 New Road 

Great Chishill 

 

If wet, in the Village 

Hall 

 

Live Jazz from the 

Vine Street Six 

 

Homemade cakes, 

teas, coffees and 

soft drinks on sale 

 

Bring a picnic and 

something to sit on 

 

Children’s play area 

 

Tickets £6.50 per 

adult (include glass of 

bubbly or soft drink) 

from 838366 

Or Home Start 

office on 01763 

262262 

 

Children free entry 

 

 

 

BIN COLLECTIONS  

August 
 7th Black       

 14th  Green 

 21st      Black 

 28th Green     

 

  September Sat 5th Black 

 

 

LOOK OUT FOR 

FUTURE  

FREE TUITION  

IN COMPUTER 

LITERACY   

in MELDRETH 


